Ministry of Justice statement in fee-
paid judicial litigation: July 2019

Ministry of Justice’s update to the Employment Tribunal confirms to all
affected fee paid judicial office holders the MOJ approach to claims for pre
7 April 2000 service. Since the last update to the ET, the department has
progressed work on three key strands of work:

e remedy design, and particularly an appraisal of the options for
calculating pension entitlement for fee-paid service before 7 April 2000

e work to determine the records held by the M0J and other relevant
agencies on fee-paid service before 7 April 2000

e creation of a new Judicial Claims Team to process eligible claims
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